
 
AY2015  

Course Registration for the Spring (First) semester 
(平成 27 年度履修登録について） 

 

Those who wish to take courses at the GSGES must submit a “Course Registration Form”. Note that credits 

cannot be granted if you don’t make the course registration. 

“Auditing Request Form” (他研究科聴講願) will be available at the GSGES office on and after April 7 

and it can be submitted at the below submission dates, too. 

 

Submission date/time:  April 13 (Mon) and 14 (Tue), 2015  9:00-17:00  
Submission to:        GSGES Administration Office 

 

Note for the course registration: 
Please refer to the GSGES Curriculum Guidelines which was given in your enrollment year to certify 
the completion requirements for the master’s/doctoral program. 

 
Environmental Management Program 
M: Registration of “Internship I and II”, “Seminar in Environmental Management A and B” and “Exercises 

in Environmental Management” shall be conducted by the GSGES office. Make sure to receive and 

confirm “Course Registration Confirmation Form” within the period mentioned below. 
D: Registration of “Internship Program” and “Exercises in Environmental Management Ia/Ib/IIa/IIb” shall 

be conducted by the GSGES office. Make sure to receive and confirm “Course Registration Confirmation 
Form” within the period mentioned below. 
 

Global Environmental Studies Program 
D: Registration of “Advanced Exercise and Seminars in Global Environmental Studies Ia/Ib/IIa/IIb/Ⅲa/Ⅲb” 

shall be conducted by the GSGES office. Make sure to receive and confirm “Course Registration 

Confirmation Form” within the period mentioned below. 
 

Intensive courses 
Details will be posted on the GSGES website. 

#3563 Vegetation Conservation in Human Ecosystem (Lecturer: Shinya Umemoto) will be held at the 

following place. 

Place: KII-OSHIMA RESEARCH STATION in Wakayama Pref.  

Sue, Kushimoto-cho, Higashimuro-gun, Wakayama, 649-3632  

Traveling and food expenses are your responsibility. 

 

A “Course Registration Confirmation Form” can be obtained between April 20 and 22 at the GSGES office. 

(Details will be posted on the bulletin board.) 

Contact the GSGES office if you have any questions. 

 
 


